
 

 

 
Good afternoon St. Clement’s, 

 

Time has flown by and the Christmas holidays seem a 

distant memory. It's hard to believe it's the end of the 

third week of term already.  

 

The children are all working hard and a walk around the 

school reveals the engaging starts they have made to 

their new term topics. Already this term, poor Mr Burton 

has been mummified in Year 5, children have examined 

skeletons to learn about Anglo-Saxons in Year 4 and 

Year 1 have made paper boats and sea creatures to turn 

their classroom into a pirate ship. 

I am sure there are many more 

exciting activities planned for the 

rest of the term, so keep reading 

the newsletter and blog to find out 

what we're up to. 

 

Have a good weekend and stay 

wrapped up. 

 

Mrs Fox - Year 4 Teacher,  

Co Literacy/EAL Lead 
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Zulaikha Ali and Armaan Shakeel 

Mahmood Zaman and Zihe Zhuang 

Zainab Gassama and Tia’Riah Copeland 

Aysha Zedway and Bush Hassan 

Mohammed Adheer and Aleisha Wright 

Mohammed Abu Bakr Ali and Aleksander Machlaj 

Malaz Ismail and Qasim Sajad 

Samir El hag and Jayine Bennett 

Year 4 Trip to BMAG 
 

On Thursday Year 4 visited the Birmingham Museum and Art Gallery to find out more about  

the Anglo-Saxons. When we first arrived, we headed to the Anglo-Saxon gallery to try  

and solve the mystery of the Staffordshire Hoard. We used our activity pack to identify mystery 

artefacts and answer questions about what they might be. We also learnt how Anglo-Saxons  

relaxed by dressing up in their clothes and heading to the Mead Hall to play games.  

 

After this, we headed to the education room to take part in a history workshop.  

We became archaeologists and excavated artefacts from the sand to find out more. 

 

It was a great day and we will soon be producing some  

fantastic writing and art work linked to our trip. 

 

Mrs Fox and Miss Hughes - Year 4 Teachers, Literacy/EAL Leads 
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Eat Well for Less?  
is back on the hunt for households 
looking to save on their food shop! 

 

Email: 
eatwell@rdftelevision.com 

Or Call: 
0117 970 7635 

To Apply 

Parent Coffee Mornings, will start again  
 

Wednesday 25th January 
9am - 10am 

 

The new Family Support Worker, from 
Bloomsbury Children's Centre, will be  

joining us and helping to plan a variety  
of parent workshops based on what  
you want more information about.  

 

Come along and enjoy tea,  
biscuits and a good old chatter.  

 

Miss Akers 

Breakfast Club on 

This week if you were lucky enough (or 
remembered to set the TV to record) you will 
have seen our Breakfast Club on the 6 o'clock 

news on Tuesday.    
 

It was very exciting to watch and lovely to hear 
the nice things that Wesley Smith, the Parents, 
Children and Mr Burton had to say about the 

benefits of Breakfast Clubs. 
 

If you happened to miss us you can find out 
more by visiting the itv page at …  

 

 http://www.itv.com/news/meridian/update/201
7-01-17/more-than-half-of-parents-rely-on-

school-breakfast-clubs/  
 

Or you can gain access via our website at… 
 

www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk/website/news/74432 
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